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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide news of RNDM  involvement in 

actions and activities related to our ministry of Caring for Our Common Home. 

Good news story from Martha in Myanmar: 

 

In May and June, Sr Martha along with           

companions undertook seminars for young 

people in Pyay Diocese on Eco-spirituality. 

180 young people came from boarding  

houses and the minor seminary.  

 

 

Another half day seminar was given to 53 

teachers, RNDM’s, office employees and 

co-workers, all receiving the message 

about the importance of caring for our 

home, Mother Earth. 

What a gift this is for the people who 

hear the message and then act on it! 

Walking the talk as 

the meal is shared. 

“A spirituality which forgets God as all-powerful and Creator is not acceptable.” (Laudato Si’, 76) 

https://capp-usa.org/laudato-si/#76

